
 
 

Extension of deadline 

For 

Equipped RADAR anechoic test chamber 

 

RFQ No.: 001/MG/0714 

 
 
 

Due to the fact that the 15th of August is a national holiday in Poland we foresee there may be some delays 
with courier deliveries scheduled for the 14th which may be held over to the following week for delivery 

 

Therefore we ask that anyone not submitting their offers directly in person submit a copy in PDF format by 
Email to mgwizd@mirand.pl to ensure proper receipt of your submission. 

Please title the Email RFQ No:. 001/MG/0714 Submission 

 

The deadline for physical delivery of the submissions has also been extended to 20-08-2014. 
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